Ratepayers of the RM of
Preeceville #334 and the Town
of Sturgis: Have you seen this

If so, please report it

to your RM or Town Office.

It is a prohibited weed under the SK Weed Control Act and must be
eradicated. For more information, contact Katey Makohoniuk
(306)594-7683 or James Bodnar (306) 547-7492



